
 

 

MELIÁ HOTELS INTERNATIONAL, S.A. (the “Company”), in compliance with 
the provisions of the Securities Market Law, hereby informs the Comisión 
Nacional del Mercado de Valores (CNMV) of the following: 
 
 

INSIDE INFORMATION 
 
The Vice Chairman and Chief Executive Officer of the Company, Mr. Gabriel 
Escarrer Jaume, at today's General Shareholders’ Meeting will report on some of 
the Company's financial targets for the financial year 2023 and, more specifically, 
that of achieving an EBITDA of, at least, 475 million, as well as, on the Company's 
development targets, in relation to which it maintains the objective of signing 30 
new hotels with a growth of more than 8,000 rooms by 2023.   
 
 
 
In line with the above, it should be mentioned that in the speech to the 
shareholders, the Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Gabriel Escarrer Jaume, will say: 
“over the last few months, the analysts' consensus reflects an improvement in the 
outlook for 2023, increasing their estimates for EBITDA by more than 25 Million, 
and by more than 100 Million in revenues, with projections that improve month 
after month as the year progresses. As you will remember, a year ago I made a 
commitment to increase our annual EBITDA to €400 Million in 2022, a target we 
far exceeded, and this year I would like to commit to exceeding the market 
consensus again, to 475 Million, a figure we are comfortable with, if current 
projections for the season's performance are maintained.” 
 
 
*** 
 
 
 
In Palma (Mallorca), on 22 June 2023 
 
 


